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County of Hawai‘i

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
345 Kekūanāoʻa Street, Suite 41 · Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720
 Ph: (808) 961-8083 · Fax: (808) 961-8086
Email:  cohdem@hawaiicounty.gov 

NEWS RELEASE

November 24, 2020
Contact: 
Michael Kaha, Solid Waste Division Deputy Chief, County of Hawaiʻi Department of Environmental Management (office main line 808-961-8083; Solid Waste Admin 808-961-8270)
Temporary Closure of Hilo Scrap Metal and Appliance drop off Services
The Scrap Metal and Appliance drop off area at the Hilo Transfer Station will be closed on Wednesday, November 25, 2020. Scrap Metal and Appliance services should reopen as regularly scheduled on Friday, November 27, 2020, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
All Solid Waste Facilities, which includes the Administrative Offices, Transfer Stations, Landfill and Sort Station will be closed on Thursday, November 26th in observation of Thanksgiving Day. Have a happy and safe Thanksgiving!
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience and understanding.  
Please visit our www.hawaiizerowaste.org website and register for Solid Waste Notifications (via email or text). 
County of Hawai‘i is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer
County of Hawai`i is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.
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